
 

January 2, 2020 
 

BEL encourages Caye Caulker Customers to practice Energy Conservation 
 
Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) has fully restored power supply to Caye Caulker following 
completion of repairs to the third generation unit at 9:05 a.m. today.  
 
The Company assures customers that all efforts are being made to manage the demand for 
power on the island, using the three functioning generation units.  
 
To ensure that power supply can be maintained for all customers, BEL urges customers in Caye 
Caulker to practice energy conservation.  
 
Tips include: 

• Reduce use of air conditioners and turn off when leaving the room.  
• Place the refrigerator thermostat on medium. 
• Turn off lights when not in the room. 
• Unplug phone charges and similar devices when charging is complete. 
• Do not leave hot water running unnecessarily in the shower.  

 
For more information on how to reduce energy use, call BEL toll free at 0.800.235.2273. 

 
-END- 

 
 


